30 March 2015

H.E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr Secretary-General,

detrofac has been a signatory to the ten principles of the Global Compact since
2009 and are therefore committed to integrating these principles into our daily
susiness activities. We strongly believe in the value of this global network and
‘ecognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact s the
annual submission of a Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our )
-ompany’s efforts to adopting the principles. We hereby attach our COP and w1ll

-ohtinue to support the work of the Global Compact.

fours sincerely

SN

Ayman Asfari
sroup Chief Executive



